
28/10/2020 

MR Aaron CANNING 
3 Bentley AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
rmorgan5uk@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

We completely object to the proposed plan to change the traffic to push it down through Grace 
Avenue and surrounding streets, like Bentley Avenue. These are residential roads! You have 
spent millions on alternative road alterations to Warringah Road. It should not then be us, as 
local residents, that suffer the surge of traffic being pushed into our side street - putting in 
danger our children in local schools, who walk this area, as well as mums with prams and not 
to mention the pollution that the traffic causes. It's a disgrace this issue has not been thought 
through with more consideration to all of the surrounding homes and people that it will affect. 
I look forward to hearing back.
Best regards
Ruth 
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Subject: Online Submission


